
Text-to-911 Subcommittee Teleconference 12/4/19 

• PSA Contest Update 
o It is clear several PSAPs shared the PSA contest information with their local schools as 

Melanie has heard from several schools inquiring about the contest. Some schools 
advised they could not get it in to their curriculum until the second semester to be ready 
by Spring Break. 

o The Committee decided to extend the deadline to March 20, 2020 in order to give 
schools more time. This would give the Subcommittee 2 weeks to review the entries and 
have the top 3 presented at April’s Full Council meeting for a vote.  

o New Letters will be drafted and sent to the Kansas Department of Schools & the Kansas 
Association of School Boards with and update. Lori requested to share this on social 
media as well so more PSAPs would let their area high schools know of the new 
deadline. 

o Subcommittee will review all submissions the last 2 weeks of March to have them 
readied for a Full Council vote in April. 

• Policy Recommendation & Best Practice review – timeline 
o December – Subcommittee reviews current policy/best practice recommendations 

 These will be sent out via email on a word document 
o January – Rapid Deploy Radius Plus training begins via webinar approximately 30 

minutes, week of Jan. 22nd. As many Text Subcommittee members should attend this 
training to begin tweaking policy/best practice recommendations – or gather input from 
those in your PSAPs on their ideas. Gathering input from the front line users should be 
done. 

o February – Subcommittee members send any updates to policy/best practices to 
Melanie Bergers. This will be updated on a shared drive for the committee to review and 
have a final document presented to the Full Council in April for approval and publishing. 

o Goal is for the Policy recommendations to be approved and published by the full council 
in May. 

 

Many of the Subcommittee members are unable to attend the monthly calls due to shift work and other 
commitments. Updates and timelines will be sent out after each meeting via e-mail so that the 
Committee can stay engaged and offer assistance with keeping us moving forward via e-mail. If you have 
any questions or ideas please send them to Melanie Bergers, Chair Text-to-911 Subcommittee.  

 

End of meeting. 


